
 
 

                                                  
 

2024 Board of Directors Nominee Bio 

 
 

Name    Janie Jones 
 
Tell us a little bit about yourself and your philosophy. 
Since 1994, I have worked as a realtor in Oklahoma City, and have developed a deep 
passion for the real estate industry. 
Throughout my career, I have consistently been passionate about helping clients  
discover their dream homes, conducting business with integrity and honesty. 
 
Please list your involvement in NAR, OAR, OKCMAR and MLSOK: 
For OKCMAR I have served on the election silent auction committee, and in addition to 
my involvement in the Formal silent auction committee, and the golf tournament 
committee, I have also served on the legislative/issue committee. Furthermore, I have 
completed the LT7 Leadership Training under the guidance of Don Lord, and I have 
dedicated numerous years to serving on the realtor political action committee (RPAC) 
I have not had the opportunity to serve for either OAR or NAR, but I would feel 
privileged to do so in the future. 
 
What sparked your interest in serving on the OKCMAR Board of Directors? 
I have harbored a longstanding desire to be part of the board of Directors, with the 
aim of contributing positively to our industry. Real estate has always fascinated me, 
and I believe that by being a member of the board, I can make a significant impact. 
 
Throughout my career in real estate, I have gained valuable experience and developed a 
deep understanding of the industry. From my early days as a real estate agent to my 
current, I have witnessed firsthand the challenges and opportunities that arise in this 
dynamic field. I have always been passionate about finding innovative solutions to 



problems and creating a harmonious environment for all involved. 
 
By joining the board of Directors, I envision myself playing a crucial role in shaping the 
future of our industry. I am committed to fostering collaboration and facilitating 
constructive dialogue among real estate professionals. I believe that by working 
together, we can address key issues such as housing affordability, and ethical 
practices. 
 
One of my primary goals as a board member would be to promote transparency and 
accountability within the real estate market. I firmly believe that these qualities are 
essential for building trust and confidence among both buyers and sellers. By 
advocating for stricter regulations and enforcement, we can ensure a level playing 
field where everyone operates. In today's fast-paced and interconnected world, it is 
crucial to establish a fair and balanced environment that fosters healthy competition 
and prevents any unfair advantages. Stricter regulations serve as a safeguard, ensuring 
that individuals and organizations abide by the same set of rules, thereby promoting 
transparency and trust among realtors and clients. 


